
Honor Health Clinic Interest Poll 
(DK- 7 grade seated families)

Oxford Community Schools District began discussions with Honor Community Health Clinic (HCH) in October of 2021 to assess the
needs of our student population for services that the clinic can provide. A grant was awarded to HCH to fund this initiative.
However, efforts were put on hold due to the tragedy. As part of the recovery plan, discussions of the health clinic resumed to be 
able to provide an additional layer of support for students. We would like to gauge how many of our school families support this
possible addition.

Thank you for your input.

Would you support the addition of a behavioral/medical health clinic in the high school that could provide optional services to only 
Oxford students?

Total Responses: 332


	Slide Number 1

